
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Effective January 1, 2019, credit or debit card payments made in person, online, 

or over the telephone will be assessed a $3.00 credit card payment fee.  This fee will 

not apply to automatic/ongoing credit or debit card payment authorization. 

 Effective January 1, 2019, a Late Payment Charge of $5.00 per month will be 

charged to customer accounts with an unpaid balance 31 or more days past due to 

compensate the Company for the additional administrative expense associated with 

these accounts. 

 If you have any questions, please contact the Company’s business office at (417) 

475-2211. 


